
VISIT  USCLARO.COM  

May 3, 2021 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Re: Entity# 601906438 (Change of Name for Telmex USA, L.L.C.) 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Please find enclosed all necessary documentation related to the name change of Telmex USA,

 

L.L.C.  to Claro Enterprise Solutions, LLC. Telmex USA, L.L.C. is authorized to resell
telecommunications services within the State of Washington. Enclosed is a copy of the name
change with the Secretary of State of Washington and a copy of the name change in our home
state of Delaware.

We request that the new name be recognized in your records effective immediately. Customers 
were notified of our name change in their bills and letters were sent out Summer of 2018. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (954) 517-7303 or 
oye.oyewale@usclaro.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 
/s/Oye Oyewale-Smith 
Contract & Compliance Specialist 
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